Public Relations / Marketing Report Recent Activity:
Management Team Meeting September

Crestwood Idol
CKC are sponsoring the ‘People’s Choice Award’ as part of Crestwood Idol.   CKC were represented at the second round of heats at Castle Towers by myself , Kate & Amy Hawkins.  Flyers were handed out to the audience and our banner was in a prominent position on stage behind singers.   It was a great experience for me to be on the Judging panel as a Community Representative with two other judges.  The final of Crestwood Idol is on Sunday 13th Sept as part of the Crestwood Fair.   Idol organisers have invited me to be on the panel for the finals and were positive about our involvement.   Kate and I will also be present during the afternoon handing out flyers to the crowd.    CKC members who may be attending the fair are welcome to assist in distributing flyers.  This has been a positive way to promote the chorus within our local community for a small sponsorship of $100.  

Banner
The design for the new banner is underway. 
The cost for the Artwork has increased slightly.  At the time of the original quote, it was not known that our CKC logo is not suitable for enlarging.   The quote for this will be $145.  The cost of the banner has not changed and is $139 + a potential set up fee for artwork of no more than $85.  

Photos
Alison obtained a copy of a document the Region has put together for usage of photographs which we could either be use or adapt for our Chorus.  At present one of The Bella’s is a minor, which is why this matter required addressing.  CKC have obtained parental permission for her to be photographed.

Kind regards 
Sharon Sullivan
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